
WECTEC 

May 8, 2017 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF INTERIM 10 CPR PART 21 REPORTS 

WECTEC LLC 
3735 Glen Lake Drive 

Charlotte, NC 28208 
Tel: +1 980 859 8000 

10 CFR 21.21 

5'2-2-7 /z.t7 

This letter is being provided to update the status of two recent interim reports submitted by WECTEC in 
accordance with IO CPR 21.21. Interim reports were provided by letters dated February 16, 2017 (NRC 
Log No. 2017-13-00, Accession No. MLI 7068A125) and March 2, 2017 (NRC Log No. 2017-14-00, 
Accession No. MLl 7072A049). 

Evaluations of the conditions identified in these interim reports have been completed. The conditions 
have been determined to be not reportable in accordance with 10 CPR Part 21. 

If you have any questions pertaining to this information, please contact Curtis Castell, Licensing 
Manager, at 980-859-6373. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Vice President Project Services 
WECTECLLC 

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II 




